
We are coming to you!

Interested in the new products for the AR 90?
We are happy to come to you at the shooting range from a group of at least
20 persons. (can be from one or more clubs)

We provide on-site advice on the details of the new visor variants. We also explain whether
and which existing visor parts can continue to be used. If you are interested in buying, we 
can fit the sights to your assault rifle directly on site.

What is required for a group registration in your own shooting range?
Participation is free of charge. Only a 300m shooting range and ammunition must be provi-
ded. We also provide the upgraded assault rifles.

Have we aroused your interest?
Then contact us by e-mail deborah.gruenig@gruenel.ch

Click here for some impressions

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c3jO80ORbRQ
mailto:deborah.gruenig%40gruenel.ch?subject=Testschiessen%20Gruppe

